
The following are pictures from week ending in 11.1.19 in regards to the Little Theater Renovations Project.  This project is moving fast as 

demolition is complete and new construction progresses.  This week framing for the new ramp at the back of the stage started.  Addition-

ally concrete was placed at both the top and bottom of the tiered seating area.  The new concrete will be for the ramp at the front of 

the seating area, and then to create a walkway in the seating at the back of the room.  The necessary paperwork was completed and 

the new seats are on order and should arrive and being installed towards the end of this project as planned for the first part of Decem-

ber.  Over the next few weeks a lot of trades will be on site working on this project so the transformation for this space will happen rather 

quickly. 

Building Report | Little Theater Renovations 

11.1.19 

Photo #1 shows the progress of the framing re-

quired for the new ramp at the rear of the stage.  

Photo #2 shows the contractors placing and 

finishing the new concrete for the expanded aisle 

way in the seating area towards the rear of the 

theater.  Photo #3 shows the area where the new 

tech booth will be placed and some of the new 

electrical infrastructure (the conduits on the wall) 

that service the new A/V equipment.  These con-

duits will be concealed in a yet to be erected 

chase. 
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